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Nickalus  Holmes

From: Nickalus  Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 1:49 PM
To: 'NRehwoldt@cfl.rr.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request

Good Afternoon Ms. Rehwoldt, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20170009 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nickalus Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us 
850-413-6760 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: NRehwoldt@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:NRehwoldt@everyactioncustom.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 1:44 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request 
 
Dear FL PSC, 
 
Dear Commissioners,  
 
 
Docket No. 20170009 - Oppose FPL’s Unfair Request 
 
 
Please reject FPL’s request in Docket No. 20170009. 
 
It is unethical and irresponsible for FPL to burden customers with any of their irresponsible expenditures on new 
reactors at Turkey Point, a project for which there is no builder. It was FPL that chose Westinghouse as their builder who 
filed for bankruptcy and is out of the nuclear construction business. So there is no justification for FPL to pass on any 
costs for their poor decision to customers. This poor decision by FPL to build a nuclear reactor was made when forecasts 
for the dropping price of renewables was already well known. 
 
I demand that government act properly to protect Floridians from completely unjustifiable charges by FPL as a 
consequence of their irresponsible decision-making. 
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Rehwoldt 
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670 Grant Ct  Satellite Beach, FL 32937-3944 NRehwoldt@cfl.rr.com 




